COMMUNICATION C14
ITEM NO. 6
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)

October 13, 2021

From: Tiziana Goldberg

Sent: Sunday, October 10, 2021 1:57 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Re Mackenzie Ridge Stop sign

To whom it may concern .
I have lived in this neighbourhood since the very beginning and have watched it grow .
Since the bottom of Hunterwood Chase has opened this street has become the autobahn!

My kids are young drivers and they too struggle with the lack of a 4 way stop at Athabaska and Hunterwood Chase .
For the love of God how many children do we need to lose in this neighborhood to get a stop sign !!!

Have a conscience and please give us the stop signs we need .

Considering the amount of taxes this entire neighbourhood pays this should be a non issue and should have been
installed already .

Thank you

Tiziana Goldberg

Hunterwood Chase
Maple , Ontario

Sent from my iPhone
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